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COMMUNICATION, dated 09/22/2020, submitted by Councilmember Mann, from Carol Gibbs, Mt. Auburn
Community Development Corporation (MACDC) regarding the Monday September 14 Mt. Auburn Community
Council voted to rescind our support for Mr. Chin Ndukwe’s request of an extension of his tax abatement on
the hotel that he is building on Reading Rd. in Mt. Auburn.
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